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Comments: I would like to oppose the proposed project. As someone who has visited the Sandias many times

and realize its ecological and cultural importance, to both the Indigenous Pueblo people, and those who are

visitors to this land. I think it is very irresponsible to create a tourist attraction on sacred land, either with an

Environmental Impact Assessment, or without. There will no doubt be significant impact to the environment due

to increased volumes of people visiting the area, as well as the impact on wildlife. As someone who has traveled

across several states just to visit this beautiful area, the appeal of a roller coaster in such a remarkable and

natural place is simply nonexistent. I can see no real benefit to a Mountain Coaster, especially when the cost of

the project (time, money, and the cost on the environment and surrounding areas) would be so significant. Thank

you for your service to the community.


